LONDON MEED PRIMARY SCHOOL

Bravery.....Community.....Curiosity......Resilience......Respect

27th May 2021,

Dear Parents and Carers,

This half term has flown by and it has been great to see the children working so hard and enjoying school life. We hope that you all have a lovely break, especially as the weather forecast is promising!

Many congratulations to this term's Reading Raffle Winners!



Reception – Louis C and Alfie B, **Year 1** – Maia T and Cadi F, **Year 2** – Scarlett E and Edward F, **Year 3** – Sami M and Finn J, **Year 4** – Mason B and Livy R, **Year 5**- Harry R and Millie K and **Year 6** – Ben R and Geethu V.

Photo Proofs have been sent home via your child this week – please note the deadline for all orders is 4th June 2021.

During tomorrow's INSET day, teachers will be writing annual reports ready to send home on the 25th June. On Monday 7th June INSET day, support staff will be undertaking First Aid training and teachers will be planning the curriculum for September.

Next half term will be very busy and we will keep you informed of key dates in the weekly newsletter.

Have a super holiday and we look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 8th June.

Kind regards,

Natalie Langtree

Head teacher











